
 
 

 

Copenhagen 17th January 2024 

 

 

Letter of Recommendation for Collega 

Collega is a unique and multidisciplinary platform and exhibition space for visual artist. 

Art Hub Copenhagen have worked with Collega on several occasions, both around 

programming and talks. Our residency, exchange program and collaboration with 

blaxtarlines, Ghana, is a result of our shared interest in facilitating exchange and 

dialogue between the Danish art scene and international curators and artists.  

I highly appreciate and hope you will support Collega’s approach, method, and 

knowledge producing work.  

 

///  

 

De bedste hilsner / Kind regards, 

 

Jacob Fabricius 

Direktør / Director, Art Hub Copenhagen 

Art Hub Copenhagen 

Halmtorvet 27 

1700 København V 

  

Mobil: +45 26210108 

www.arthubcopenhagen.net 

 

http://www.arthubcopenhagen.net/


Copenhagen, April25 th 2024 

LetterofRecommendation for Collega 

Asan independentspace fosteringand facilitatinga rich dialogue with international 
organizations,thinkers,and practitioners, Collegahasa foundamentalrolein theart 
sceneofCopenhagen andtheregion. 

Their focus on co-curation as a practice has developed into excitingcollaborations 
with institutionslike blaxTARLINES KUMASI (Ghana), Fuxia 2 (Sweden), Village Unhu 
(Zimbabwe), AMAKABA (French Guaiana) and The Latvian Center ofContemporary 
Art. Bringing to Denmark extremely interesting artworks and artists that would 
otherwisehaveremainedunknowntothelocalartisticcommunity. 

Being a Professor at the Royal Danish Academy of Fine Arts, I have visited their 
exhibitions with the students and always appreciated their working process and 
results. Since 2022, when Collega established itself in the artistic ecosystem of 
Copenhagen, I have seen many of my students engaging with their program and 
referencingpracticesthattheygottoknowthroughit. 

Jari Malta hascollaborated with the School of Conceptual and Conceptual Practices 
in more than one occasion, and I am lookingforward to furthercollaboration now 
thatheistakingtheroleasCollega’sartisticdirector. 

In thissense,I hopeyouwillsupporttheircrucialwork. 

Sincerely, 

Carla Zaccagnini 
ProfessorofConceptualand Contextual Practices 
Royal Danish AcademyofFine Arts 


